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Project update 
 
The Marulan bypass pavement rehabilitation project will repair a section of the Hume Highway to provide a 
stronger and safer road for Transport for NSW customers. 
 
Transport sought tenders in December 2022 however the submitted tenders did not result in a value for money 
option that Transport could endorse. Alternative methods to repair the road are being considered. 
 
Transport have replaced some of the most damaged concrete slabs and is planning further slab repair work to 
continue after October 2023 when conditions are more favourable for concrete placement. This work will support 
the future repair methods. Transport will continue to monitor the condition of the road surface and do necessary 
repairs until further work can start. 



  
 


